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Washington Health Benefit Exchange 
Notice of Cancellation of Solicitation 

RFP HBE 20-001 
Digital Properties Management 

June 24, 2020 

TO: Bidders for RFP HBE 20-001 and Other Interested Parties 
FROM: Regan Givens, RFP Coordinator 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of RFP HBE 20-001 for “Digital Properties Management” 
 

 
 
This letter serves as notification of Washington Health Benefit Exchange’s (WAHBE) 
decision to cancel Request for Proposals (RFP) HBE 20-001 for “Digital Properties 
Management”. 
 
In accordance with RFP Section 3.13. “Right to Cancel”, WAHBE has determined it is 
in the organization’s best interest to cancel the current solicitation. Some factors 
leading to this decision include: 

• recent state budget forecasted shortfall of over $8 Billion / Governor directive 
on spending reductions; and 

• wide variation in proposed solutions, approaches and costs.  
 
At this time, WAHBE does not anticipate releasing a new solicitation for “Digital 
Properties Management”.  
 
We truly appreciate all your time and effort in submitting a proposal and your interest 
in doing business with WAHBE. We hope you will consider participating in future 
WAHBE solicitations as they become available.  

 
For further information, please contact the RFP Coordinator listed below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Regan Givens, Contracts Specialist 
WAHBE Contracts Office 
contracts@wahbexchange.org  
Phone: (360) 688-7700 
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